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        _Montgomery County Government 

                  March 8, 1985 

Ms. Shirley True 

7202 Maple Avenue 

Takoma Park, MD 20910 

Dear Ms. True: 

Based on our phone discussions earlier this week and after 

consulting with the Takoma Park Local Advisory Committee, I 

have determined that the following work will not substantially 

alter the exterior features of your house at 7202 Maple Avenue, 

a ca. 1920 bungalow which is located within the Takoma Park 

Historic District: 

  1. Installing aluminum guttering on the north side of 

     the house to match that on the south side; 

  2. Replacing cedar shingles to the siding where 

     necessary; 

  3. Constructing a 9'x 6 concrete pad under the steps 

     off of the rear porch. 

You may proceed with this work as approved. 

                  Sincerely, 

                  Bobbi Hahn 

cc: Mary Dean, LAC 
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